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Jessie Waldman - CDP permit

{ - |

From:  William Buechler <buechlerlaw@hotmail.com>

To: "waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org" <waldmanj@mendocinocounty.org>
Date: 10/26/2020 4:58 PM

Subject: CDP permit

Dear Ms. Waldman,

We just became aware through a neighbor that a permit has been issued for the following property:

CDP permit #: CDP-2020-0024

address: 34350 Pacific Reefs, Albion, CA

APA #: 123-340-13-00

As it is currently permitted, it will have a significant negative impact on many of the surrounding
houses. Additionally, not having the house set back from the coastline could have a negative
environmental impact as well.

We would like to register our strenuous objection to the permit and be made aware of what
recourses we have available through the permit process to address our concerns and file either

complaints and/or appeals.

Additionally, can you provide us with any environmental impact study that was done?
Please email us with any information.

Your attention to this matter is appreciated.
Cynthia and William Buechler

2750 White Gull Court
Albion, CA

file:///C:/Users/waldmanj/AppData/Local/Temp/XPGrpWise/5F970028COMDOMICO...  10/28/2020




